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the Petitioner to the Committee, 09.02.18 

 

My comments which are for the cabinet secretary Vaughan Gething, 

 

Why is there a 18 month waiting list to see someone from the ptsd clinic when 

people need these services. 

 

Why aren’t there one to one therapies? 

 

You say there’s a ring fence around mental health budget but there isn’t services 

are being cut and so are children mental health services, leaving adults and children 

very vulnerable. 

 

Mental health services need to be improved majorly, I will not give up until I have 

made sure that every single person in wales gets the correct amount of support and 

treatment from our mental health services instead of being let down by our welsh 

government. 

 

I will look forward to your answers.  

 

Laura Williams 

 

 


